
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  060041 Sale Date - 1/27/2006

1)  Do you know if any of the existing paint contains lead?     2 ) Plan sheet 3/8   Limitations of Operations note #3.   work shall 
be completed by Sept 15, 2005?

Question Submitted:

A1)     IT IS UNKNOWN WHETHER THE EXISTING PAINT CONTAINS LEAD.  LEAD CONTENT SHALL BE 

DETERMINED DURING CONSTRUCTION AS PER ITEM 514.     A2) WORK SHALL BE COMPLETED BY SEPTEMBER 

15, 2006.  The completion date is correct in the Proposal, and per CMS 105.

1Question Number:

With reference to ôITEM 514  Painting of Structural Steel, 514.13  Surface Preparation. B. Grinding Flange Edges (QCP #2). 
Before abrasive blasting, round all exposed bottom flange edges of all beams to a radius of 1/8 ▒  1/16 inch (3 ▒  1.5 mm).....ö on

Question Submitted: 1/6/2006 2Question Number:

SUPPLEMENTAL SPECIFICATION 885,PAINTING OF STRUCTURAL STEEL WITH WARRANTY, Section 885.05

Does this section mean that the contractor must provide "OSHA approved, vehicle-mounted inspection equipment capable of 
accessing all areas of the structure" for

Question Submitted: 12/27/2005

In response to the prebid question for Project:  060041, Construction offers the following:    "This inspection" is 
referring to all annual and final reviews in connection with "The Engineer will inspect the bridge thoroughly for the 

structural steel pain

3Question Number:

1: Bridges CUY-422-1468L&R and CUY-422-1597L&R carry Rte 422 over Mills Road and Cannon Road respectively. Each of 
these roads are single lanes in two directions. Can portable traffic lights be used at each site to direct traffic under the bridges 
during

Question Submitted: 12/28/2005 4Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


